WEKA STREET/KERB AND DISH CHANNEL RENEWAL

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy (Area Engineer), DDI 3711013

Corporate Plan Output: - 2002/2003 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to request that the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board approve for
distribution the pttached publicity plan for the renewal of the dish channels in Weka Street from
Tui Street to Straven Road.

This section of Weka Street (a local road used by an average of 1400 vehicles per day) is on the
Capital Works Program to have its kerb and channel renewed on both sides in the 2002/2003 financial
year. The local residents have been surveyed. Following consideration of the resident’s feedback
different options have been considered and the proposal shown on the appended plan has been drawn
up. The amount of $287,765 has been budgeted for this work, which excludes the undergrounding of
the overhead services.

Recommendation: That the Community Board approves the attached publicity plan for
distribution.

Chairman’s
Recommendation That the above recommendation be adopted.




